North Middle School
Site Based Council
June 1, 2011

The North Middle School Site based Council met Wednesday, June 1, 2011 in the Main Office Conference Room.
Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Connie Abell, and Lindsey Garced.  Steve McCullough was absent.
Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Garced seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Garced seconded.
Policies:  The Council reviewed the changes to the dress code.  Ms. Abell made a motion to approve the dress code and Ms. Garced seconded.  The motion to approve the dress code was passed.
Planning:  More data is needed to approve the CSIP.
Budget:  The Council reviewed the monthly financial report.
The text book order was discussed.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the text book order and Ms. Shepherd seconded.  The text book order was approved.
Student Achievements:  Every grade had gains in MAP Test scores in Reading and in Math.  Some 6th  grade students were above the 12th grade level.
SWIS Report:  The council reviewed the SWIS Report.
New Business:  The council discussed funding for acoustical tiles for the gym.
Next SBDM Meeting:  Ms Freeman made a motion to adjourn the regular meeting and Ms. Garced seconded.  The Council went in to a closed meeting to discuss personnel issues.  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, July 13, 2011 at 5:15.
